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Dear Friend,

Luthercare’s healthcare workers on the front lines at 
Luther Acres, St. John’s Herr Estate, and Spang Crest 
continue to work diligently to ensure the health and 
safety of our residents. Over the last two months, res-
idents, family members, and community leaders have 
found wonderful ways to express their appreciation for 
these Heroes.

Last week, Columbia First Responders drove through 
the St. John’s Herr Estate campus as a way to say thank 
you to our healthcare workers and to remind residents 
that they are thinking of them during these trying 
times! It was an encouraging show of support, and 
many residents made signs and waved flags as a way 
of saying thank you to the brave healthcare workers and 
first responders who serve their community each and every day.

Thank you to our friends and donors who have already given generously 
to support Coronavirus Relief at Luthercare! If you haven’t had the chance 
and would like to support Coronavirus Relief at Luthercare, you can give 
securely online here and write  “Coronavirus Relief” in the comment box.  
You can also send a check with “Coronavirus Relief” written on the memo 
line to the Philanthropy Office at 600 E. Main Street, Lititz, PA 17543.

Your gift will support our team members and vulnerable residents by 
providing more personal protective equipment and by helping to cover 
increased costs related to the care of residents affected by COVID-19.
To give over the phone or if you have any questions, please contact 
Anne Corvelle in the Philanthropy Office at 717-626-1171 Ext. 1624.

Gratefully,

Ryan Fisher
Director of Philanthropy

https://www.luthercare.org/donate-now/

